From: Sent: To: Subject:	09 January 2015 10:19 RE: FARM TERRACE UPDATE: CHANGE TO NUMBER OF PLOT HOLDERS
Thank you for letting me know. Best wishes	
From: Sent: 09 January 2015 10:11 To: Subject: FARM TERRACE UPDA	@watford.gov.uk] TE: CHANGE TO NUMBER OF PLOT HOLDERS
Dear T	
Just to inform you that a Farm To	errace tenant has informed us that they have terminated their tenancy as of today.
	olders identified in the submission as leaving over the next few months and brings te, as of today, to 30 and the plots cultivated to 36.
Many thanks	
Regards	
Partnerships and Performance, C	Corporate Strategy and Client Services
Watford Borough Council Town Hall, Watford, Hertfordshire email:	
Visit Watford Borough Council or www.watford.gov.uk www.facel	n book.com/watfordboroughcouncil www.flickr.com/watfordcouncil
DISCLAIMER:	

You are now personally responsible for maintaining your own electoral registration

The voters register is published annually but residents should update the details whenever there is a need e.g. if you move house; attain the age of 16 years or older and are not registered; change your name or change your nationality.

If you have moved home since the last time you voted please check with the Council that you are now registered correctly at your new address. If you move house or your details need to be changed it is your responsibility to update your registration. Simply go online to website at www.gov.uk/register-to-vote or paper forms are available from the Council's website at www.watford.gov.uk (under Electoral Registration).

Please help us to keep an up to date voters register and costs to a minimum by updating your registration details whenever you move address or if your circumstances change.

Register to vote it's simpler, clearer and faster online www.gov.uk/register-to-vote







Note:

Legally privileged/Confidential Information may be contained in this message. If you are not the addressee(s) legally indicated in this message (or responsible for delivery of the message to such person), you may not copy or deliver this message to anyone. In such case, you should destroy this message, and notify us immediately. If you or your employer does not consent to Internet e-mail messages of this kind, please advise us immediately. Opinions, conclusions and other information expressed in this message are not given or endorsed by Watford Borough Council unless otherwise indicated by an authorised representative independent of this message. Please note that neither Watford Borough Council nor I accept any responsibility for viruses and it is your responsibility to scan attachments (if any).

Thankyou.

This message has been scanned for malware by Websense, www.websense.com

This email was scanned by the Government Secure Intranet anti-virus service supplied by Vodafone in partnership with Symantec. (CCTM Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) In case of problems, please call your organisations IT Helpdesk.

Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal purposes.

int